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14" September 2010 Reg. No. HO001-01

re: Further Application Information relating to Certification of Historic
Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity Application in respect of
Newmarket Landfill at Newmarket, County Cork.

Dear Mr Coftey

[ refer to your application in respect of the above referenced facility, and wish to
acknowledge receipt of further information requested under Regulation 7(4) on 14"
September 2010.

This letter is not intended and should not be construed as an acknowledgement by the
Agency of an application which complies with the relevant Waste Management
(Certification of Historic Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity)
Regulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with the
Regulations and you will be contacted in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Al

Noeleen Roche
Programme Officer
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use
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Mr Kevin Coffey

Environment Directorate

Cork County Council
Inniscarra
County Cork

20" July 2010
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re: Further Application Information relating to Certification of Historic

Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity Application in respect of

Newmarket Landfill at Newmarket, County Cork.

Dear Mr Coftey

[ refer to your application in respect of the above referenced facility, and wish to
acknowledge receipt of further information requested under Regulation 7(4) on 15"

and 20" April 2010,

This letter is not mntended and should not be construed as an acknowledgement by the
Agency of an application which complies with the relevant Waste Management
(Certification of HHistoric Unlicenced Waste Disposal and Recovery Activity)
Regulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for compliance with the

Regulations and you will be contacted in due course.

Yours sincerely

e

Noeleen Roche
Programme Officer

Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use



